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Comments:  E-bikes are motor vehicles. This is indisputable, and should be relegated to trails that allow

motorized uses. Allowing them on non-motorized trails will compromise the experience of non-motorized trail

users, as well as increase the likelihood conflicts and accidents on the trails. The last thing our increasingly

popular non-motorized trail systems need are inexperienced riders on fast moving, heavy and potential

dangerous motor vehicles added to the mix of equestrian, pedestrian and human powered vehicle users.


